
NOTICE OF  
CANCELATION OF MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Workforce 
Development Board has canceled the November 17, 2022 Executive 
Committee Regular Meeting, commencing at the hour of 8:30 A.M. 
 
For additional information refer to Orange County Workforce Development Board 
website: https://workforce.ocgov.com/oc-workforce-development-board  

 
 
 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
The Orange County Workforce Development Board will be holding a special 
meeting on Wednesday, November 16, 2022 at 8:45 A.M., virtually via Zoom, 
Webinar ID: 820 7265 2498 https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82072652498  
 

https://workforce.ocgov.com/oc-workforce-development-board
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82072652498

